
CHINA’S  WAR  ON  CATHOLICS
DESERVES HEARINGS
Catholic  League  president  Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
persecution of Catholics in China:

We are asking Sen. Robert Menendez, the chairman of the Senate
Committee  on  Foreign  Relations,  to  conduct  hearings  into
Communist  China’s  war  on  Catholics.  While  conditions  have
never  been  auspicious  for  Catholics  there,  or  for  other
religious bodies, matters have recently gotten out of hand.

To read the letter, click here.

Contact Rebecca Schatz, legislative director for Sen.
Menendez: rebecca_schatz@menendez.senate.gov
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